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THIS WEEK AT TRINITY     November 9 & 10, 2019 

The Twenty-Second Sunday after Pentecost 
 

Sunday:   8:00am & 10:30am Worship Services with Communion 

    9:30am Sunday School & Adult Bible Classes 

Monday:  Noon   P.A.R. at TYM (Also meets on Wednesday at Noon) 

    2:00pm Veterans’ Day Assembly at TLS 

7:00pm Adult Class 

Tuesday:     6:00am Men’s Bible Study 

9:00am Quilting   

6:30pm Cradle Roll Guild Meeting 

7:00pm Worship Team 2 practice 

8:00pm Worship Team 1 practice 

Wednesday: 8:30am Chapel at TLS  

6:30pm FIRE Youth Group 

   Second year Confirmation 

Thursday:  10:30am Bible Study 

    6:00pm PPC Meeting 

    6:00pm  Worship Teams 3 & 4 practice 

7:00pm Choir Rehearsal 

Saturday:  1:00pm Pickle Ball at TLS 

    1:00pm Medicare Information Meeting – Fellowship Hall  

5:00pm Worship Service with Communion 

Sunday:   8:00am & 10:30am Worship Services 

    9:30am Sunday School & Adult Bible Classes 

  

THE ALTAR FLOWERS are given in praise and 

glory to God by Ross Clark in honor and memory of 

all Veterans.  Thank you for your service. 
 

VETERANS' DAY ASSEMBLY 

At Trinity Lutheran School 

Monday, November 11th, at 2pm 

Please come and help us  

honor our Veterans! 
 

SPECIAL PRAYERS THIS WEEK ARE FOR: 
Bill Agnew (Beth Heiliger’s brother), Sharla Arend 

(Jenn Boll and Janna Arend’s mother), Laurie Bauer 

(Wayne Bauer’s wife and Dennis Bauer & Arnold 

Schultz’s sister-in-law), Nicholas Beacon (Tom & 

Marsha Runge’s grandson), John Boll, Steve 

Bracewell (a good friend of Chris Kazarian), JR 

Bruhn (Deb White’s brother), Mark Dolar, Ken 

Hale (Janine Liwosz’s brother), Rachel Hamilton, 

Phil Hartman (Connie Dunning’s brother), Brittany 

Hatzell,  Louis Hooper (Cyndi Johnson’s uncle), the 

family & friends of Lloyd Huber (Emilie Huber’s 

father), Peter Janiec (June Kazarian’s son), 

Karianna Jinguji, Ted & Irene Kinsell (and Sue 

Fachini who is their care-giver), Darrel Kobelt, 

Kinsley Murri (Rod & Phyllis Myers’ 

granddaughter), Jahzarra Scheafer (daughter of 

Jennifer & granddaughter of Clayton & Sheryl),  

Lori Smith (Ray & Bobette Smith’s sister-in-law), 

Sam Sparr, Amy Walter (Doug Miles’ mother), and 

Kevin Wirth (a friend of Lindsey Carter). 
 

RECEIVING THE BLESSINGS of Holy Baptism 

on Saturday, November 9th is Orin Ryan Harris.  He 

was born on September 16, 2019, to Barbara Harris 

and Christopher Peter. We welcome Orin into God's 

family here at Trinity and pray the Holy Spirit will 

lead him and his family into a life of love and 

service to our Lord Jesus Christ unto life 

everlasting. 



FINANCES & FIRST-FRUITS’ GIVING 

Budgeted Church/School Income  (Year to Date) $   693,715 
Actual Church/School Income  (11/3/19) $   678,160 
Actual Church/School Expenses (11/3/19) $   624,429 

                                A difference of :                               $     53,731 
  

Budgeted Offering Target (Through Oct. 2019) $   305,593 

Actual Offering  (Through Oct. 2019) $   275,740 

                                A difference of: $    -29,853 
  

Weekly Offering Goal - November $     19,688 

Actual Offerings in October  (1 of 4 weeks) $     19,088 
  

Phase 1 Completion Drive Gifts & Pledges  $   140,000 
Balance to Pay off Phase 1 Project ($325K goal) $   185,000 

Last Week’s Attendance – November 2 & 3, 2019 

Saturday Worship Service 122 
Sunday Worship Services 302 

Total Attendance Last Week 424 

Sunday School 53 

Adult Bible Class 103 

Offering Counters for November 10th: 

    Carol Corder, Myrt White, and Liz Clark  

Offering Counters for November 17th: 

    Susan Loomans, Cheryl Wagenman, and Pam Kercher 
 

Wrinkled Righteous Thanksgiving Dinner 

Please join us at noon on Wednesday, November 

20th, for a Thanksgiving Dinner in the Fellowship 

Hall.  There is no cost for this year’s meal because 

of a Thrivent Grant but you can bring 2 or more 

items for our Food Pantry which always runs low 

this time of year!  Items like peanut butter, tuna, 

canned veggies and canned fruit are always needed.  

We will play a few games of pinochle after we eat! 

Please RSVP by November 17th to Sherrie Murray 

by calling or texting 696-4981 or emailing 

sherrie.skm70@outlook.com.  Hope you can join 

us!!   
 

ADVENT DINNERS Advent is right around the 

corner and as in the past we will be having Soup 

Suppers on December 4, 11 and 18.  LWML will be 

doing the 4th and the youth will be doing the 18th. 

 We are in need of one of our groups here at Trinity 

to do the 11th.  Please call Pam Kercher to let her 

know that you are willing to do this date.  Thank 

you. 
 

Parent & Toddler Sunday School - Please join us 

with your little one, age 0-3, on the 3rd Sunday of 

every month for a parent and toddler Sunday school 

class held upstairs in the preschool classroom. The 

November class will meet next Sunday, November 

17th at 9:30am. Bring your little one to play and 

learn about Jesus! 

Trinity's Funeral Luncheon Committee needs a 

few more volunteers to serve in this important 

ministry!  Most of us know what an important 

service this is to the grieving families who are 

dealing with the loss of a family member or friend.  

It takes such a load off their shoulders to have the 

luncheon taken care of on the day of the funeral or 

memorial.  We serve about 10 to 12 funeral 

luncheons a year - providing the food, luncheon set-

up, serving during the luncheon, and the clean-up 

afterwards.  And we do not ask you to be available 

for every funeral. We are so blessed to serve our 

members in this way.  Please contact the church 

office, Charity Tecca, or Connie Klundt if you 

would like to serve in this way! 

Please join us!  We could use you! 
 

Medicare Workshop on Nov. 16th @ 1:00pm 

Trinity member, Jerry Bjordahl, will be presenting a 

Medicare Workshop in the Trinity Fellowship Hall 

next Saturday, November 16th, at 1:00pm.  This will 

be an excellent opportunity to learn about the 

various Medicare options and to ask questions about 

the best fit for your particular situation.  Join us to 

learn how you can choose the best Medicare 

supplement option during open enrollment, which 

ends on December 7. 
 

Support the 7th and 8th Grade Classes!   
The 7th and 8th Grade classes have been hard at 

work raising money for their class trips. You can 

help them by purchasing a beautiful Christmas 

wreath for yourself or a friend. Only $25.00 each. If 

you don’t know a 7th or 8th Grade student but 

would like to purchase a wreath, just call or stop in 

the school office or email the school at 

school@trinitybillings.org and we will take care of 

your order. Thank you for supporting our students. 
 

A BIG THANK YOU to all who participated in 

our first ever Saints Day Dinner and Sock Drive. 

 We are truly blessed by the generosity of the 

congregation here at Trinity.  The total number of 

pairs of socks we received is in excess of 400.  We 

will keep you posted as to where all these socks get 

distributed. 

              - Thanks again from the Fellowship Board. 
 

The Gideon International Organization would 

like to thank you for your generosity and support.  

We received $800 which will buy 640 New 

Testament Bibles.  Thank you for helping the 

Gideon Organization share God’s Word throughout 

the world. – John Boll 
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